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Elsen, Nikki

From: Robbi Wolff <thatforeignplace@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:25 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: 21-0075

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi Nikki,  
 
Our holiday season income went towards back bills, we are behind on our lease for Christos/Eudora and we don't have 
funds to restock the store. I can go on, but you get the grim picture. Reducing the fees for our liquor license would be 
most helpful at this time for us and for many, many others.  
 
Thank you for the consideration!  
 
Robbi and Greg  


